

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 20th December 2024





Highlights of the Week:





And our first Term in Beech Class is done! The children have been amazing, we are seeing so much progress and engagement and we cannot wait to see what the new year brings! This week has been lots of Christmas activities as well as fun with friends and thinking of how we can be kind to each other.

This week we have been thinking about -

- Christmas counting.
- Snowy sounds.
- Sequencing new stories.
- Looking at lights and music linked to Christmas.





Head Teacher Awards

Penelope for great copying adult's expressions! Austin for amazing Christmas crafts! Safe Award:

Orlando for being safe when helping stack chairs.





Messages:

- Thank you for all your support and communication as we settled into Beech Class and throughout our first term. Beech Class have been wonderful and we look forward to what's next!
- We have an INSET day so will next see the children on Tuesday 7th January!
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all a very happy holiday period!